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13th November 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Choir at Petworth Fair 

Our Children have been asked to sing at Petworth Fair on Wednesday 20th November at 

3.30pm in the Leconfield Hall in Petworth. Please could you let me know as soon as 

possible, if your child is able to sing at this event. 

We will be walking the children straight to the Leconfield Hall.  Please join us if you can 

upstairs in the Leconfield Hall, the children will be singing from 3.30pm to 3.50pm, when 

your child may be taken home.   

Please could you complete and return the reply slip below to the office by Friday 15th 

November to let me know if your child will be taking part. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Emma McGrath 

Beech Class Teacher 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Singing at Petworth Fair on Wednesday 20th November 2019 

Please return to the school office as soon as possible. 

 

 

My child………………………………………………………………is able/is not able (please delete as 

necessary) to sing at Petworth Fair on Wednesday 20th November. 

 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………………Date……………………………………….. 
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